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Comments: I just wanted voice my opinion to strongly oppose this proposition of the group campsites and film

production in Little Duncan Bay in Petersburg, Alaska.  I have been born and raised here in Petersburg my whole

life and a lot of people including myself utilize this area to harvest wild game, and to put meat in our freezers

each year to support our families.  I know this will hinder some fellow hunters from being able to do that as they

utilize this area each year.  Especially since the harvest limit for deer on Mitkof is only 1 deer a person, lots of

fellow Petersburg residents hunt the Duncan area since the harvest limit is 2 deer. The fact that this request is

being proposed during hunting season and through the rut is alarming. I hope you take time to consider the

negative impacts this could have for multiple families in our community. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your time,

 

 

 

Blake Buotte

 

Plant operator III

 

Petersburg Water Utility

 

Petersburg, AK 99833


